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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER 

 

 



 
   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Title First Name Last Name 
Address 1 
Address 2 
Address 3 
Address 4 
Address 5 
 
 
Date 
 
 
Re: Greater Dublin Drainage 
 
Dear Title Last Name, 
 
We would like to acknowledge receipt of your submission for the constraints consultation phase of 
Greater Dublin Drainage. 

Fingal County Council will collate all feedback received from this engagement process into a 
report, which will be placed on www.greaterdublindrainage.ie for comment. This report will 
form part of the decision-making process on the development of Greater Dublin Drainage. 

This phase of the non-statutory consultation is four weeks long, ending on 24 June 2011. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us in the following ways:  
 
Web: www.greaterdublindrainage.ie 
 
Call Us: 1890.44.55.67 
 
Email Us: info@greaterdublindrainage.ie 
 
Write Us: Greater Dublin Drainage Project Manager, c/o RPS Group, West Pier Business Campus, 
Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, Ireland 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
_______________________________ 
Peter O’Reilly 
Fingal County Council 

 




